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            12th October 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parent Maths Sessions 
 
I received some feedback with regards to the time of the parent maths sessions which was impacting 
attendance. As a result, I have tried to come up with a solution.  
 
Firstly, these sessions are not compulsory to attend and are an extra to assist parents/carers with 
supporting their children at home and an opportunity to ask any questions. We will be looking at different 
maths areas for each session.  
 
I will send homework packs to every child in the class, based on the topic of the session, which will mean 
that no child will miss out regardless of whether they can attend the sessions or not. This will also enable 
any questions about methods to be addressed with me after working through the booklet at home.  Please 
do not hesitate to email or send in the work with your child as Mrs Walker or myself will go through any 
difficult areas/methods with a group of children or individuals (as and when required).  
 
There was a suggestion of recording the sessions for those who are unable to attend. Unfortunately, 
recording is not going to be possible. However, I am happy to carry out the sessions at a later time of 5pm 
to allow for work commitments.  I understand I am never going to be able to organise a time which suits all 
as I appreciate you all have very busy lives.  
 
A parent survey has been added to your school spider account to determine whether a 3.15pm or 5pm start 
time is preferable. The survey will close at 9am, Monday 17th October, please ensure you have 
completed your preference ahead of this time as I will be going with the majority. I will advise next week of 
the outcome and what time the sessions will commence. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 

Miss Hickson 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
Deputy Principal of Bunbury Aldersey CE Primary School 
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